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The University, through the Office of Information and Communications Technology, is pleased 
to announce the launch of Project GROWL (Growling Resilience to Online threats and Weaving 
cybersecurity into Learning)—the University’s proactive response in ensuring the continuity of 
teaching and learning, and work, amidst cyber security threats and challenges. 
 

For its kick off, University staff and students are invited to the following learning sessions to be 
delivered via Zoom (for academic staff and support staff) and via the UST’s official Facebook 
page (for students): 
 

TOPIC DATE/ TIME PARTICIPANTS REMARKS 

 

Cyber Security 
Hygiene, Social 
Engineering and 
Phishing Attack 

 

15 November 2023 
(Wednesday) 
2:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

 

Officials, 
Academic Staff, 
Support Staff, and 
students 

 

 

- This session centers on the human 
aspects of essential cybersecurity. 

- Participants will learn 
fundamental security practices 
that are crucial in addressing their 
vulnerability as end-users. 
 

 

Reconnaissance 
 

31 January 2024 
(Wednesday), 
10:00 am – 12:00 nn 

 

Officials, 
Academic Staff, 
and Support Staff 

 

- The primary objective of this 
session is to enlighten Thomasian 
academic staff and support staff 
about safeguarding the ideas and 
information they share on social 
media platforms. 
 

 
Here are the provided links for accessing the learning session or registering for the event: 
 

a) For students, join the learning session using this link. 

b) For University staff, please register here. 
 
Thank you. 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP   
Secretary-General 

https://ust-edu-ph.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vWLsArkITV6y4-7iRRPvoQ#/registration
https://ust-edu-ph.zoom.us/s/86227480830

